From: Tina Tipping

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 10 March 2022 08:11:45

Christina Tipping

Dear Sir in reference to your proposal of rd near to a valuable national heritage site
....1'wish to state your planning is wrong and not taking into consideration the
valuable environment...

Some things need protecting and you are not looking at the bigger picture ..I suggest
you relocate your proposed new rd away from Stonehenge.....and find another way
round ....somethings cannot be replaced a rd can veer direction , route or
alternative...cheapness is not always the answer inthe long run .. hoping you take
mnto account the amount of people who are against your present scheme ..1 hope someone
has common sense

Christina Tipping ....one who appreciates history.





